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Volodymyr Vynnychenko Central
Ukrainian State University
Rector Prof. Yevhen Sobol

mails@cuspu.edu.ua Weiden, 8th of February, 2024

Ihr Zaichen, Ihre Nachricht vom Under Zeichen Durchweahl E-Mail Zi.-Nr.

P/De -1004 k.demleitner@oth-aw.de

Dear Professor Sobol,

I am very pleased to welcome you as a new cooperation partner in our DILLUGIS project (Digital Labs &
Lectures for Ukrainian, German & International Students) in 2024 — an initiative supported by the German
Academic Exchange Program DAAD within the special program "Ukraine digital: Ensuring academic success
in times of crisis".

The DILLUGIS project was created in 2022 on the initiative of East-Bavarian Technical University Amberg-
Weiden in close cooperation with National University "Zaporizhzhya Potytechnic" and has been successfully
implemented in the second half of 2022 and in the full year of 2023. The feedback on the courses and
other activities offered was very positive and so an extended follow-up application for 2024 was positively
evaluated by the DAAD, so that we can now not only continue the project, but expand it.

It is a great pleasure that in 2024 the Kyiv National University of Construction and Architecture will join this
project. The project will continue to engage Ukrainian students in the study of digital technologies in
selected modules of the B.Sc. programme Digital Technology and Management, as well as organising
events for staff and teachers such as the “Ukrainian-German Teaching Week”, a “"workshop for teachers
and administrative staff: using digital technologies” and a conference on academic mobility in both face-to-
face and online formats.

In order to start the project implementation and specific organization of the courses, | kindly ask you to
appoint a coordinator from your university and liaise with our project staff Dr. Kateryna Antoniuk
(k.antoniuk@oth-aw.de) and Dr. Dmytro Antoniuk (d.antoniuk@oth-aw.de). Thank you.

Sincerely,

(g e

Prof. Dr. Clemens Bulitta



